
P l e a s e  j o i n  u s  i n  c e l e b r a t i n g
t h e  h o l i d a y s  a n d  e n j o y  t h e

m u s i c  a n d  p e r f o r m a n c e s  t h a t
o u r  s t u d e n t s  a n d  s t a f f  h a v e

p l a n n e d  f o r  y o u .

WINTER
PERFORMANCE

PHE

In order to accommodate all families,
we will have two performances. One

on December 11th and one on
December 13th.

If your child’s last name begins with 
A-M, please attend on December 11th.

N-Z will attend on December 13th.
8:30 A. M. 

Reminder: Check street parking
restriction signs. No drop-off or
parking in the staff parking lot.


